
 
Registration for Fall 2023-2024 

 
 

Welcome to Valleydale Early Learning Center. Thank you for your interest in our program. The first five years 
of life are of unparalleled importance in building character, love, and Christian values. Since children learn best 
by doing, we seek to provide practical Christian education through various learning activities appropriate for 
your child’s age and experience. The purpose of our program is to provide a safe and loving environment for 
your child(ren).  
 

• Registration forms can be submitted electronically, in person, or by mail.  
 
• We also offer early-care and late-care. 

 
• For in-house families-registration begins Monday, January 9.   

For non in-house families-registration begins Wednesday, January 11. 
 

• Registration will be on a first-come first-serve basis.  
 
• Registration fees are required for your child to be placed on the roll.  This fee is all that is required at 

this point – no tuition is due.  If your application is submitted without a registration fee included, your 
child’s name will not be added to the roll. All registration fees are non-refundable.  
 

• If you are signing up for K5, you will be responsible for September’s tuition ($310) in June.  You will 
receive an invoice in June as a reminder.  

 
• Incoming 3-year olds must be fully potty-trained before the beginning of school.  If this applies to 

your family, please read our policy sheet that fully explains what is expected.  Your child will not be 
allowed to start school until they are fully potty-trained. 

  
• After our first teacher meeting in July, you will receive a phone call from your child’s teacher to 

let you know of their class assignment. You will also receive information about our Parent 
Orientation. 

 
 

Thank you for your interest in Valleydale Early Learning Center! 
 
Amy Bagwell 
Director, Valleydale Early Learning Center 
205-271-7685 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 


